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Dear Sir or Madam

Thank you for your email seeking HSE's observations on application FUL/2024/0001

HSE is a statutory consultee for certain developments within the consultation
distance of major hazard sites and major accident hazard pipelines, and has
provided planning authorities with access to the HSE Planning Advice Web App -
https://pa.hsl.gov.uk/ - for them to use to consult HSE and obtain HSE’s advice.

I would be grateful if you would ensure that the HSE Planning Advice Web App is used
to consult HSE on this planning application and any future developments including
any which meet the following criteria, and which lie within the consultation distance
(CD) of a major hazard site or major hazard pipeline.
* residential accommodation;
* more than 250m2 of retail floor space;
* more than 500m2 of office floor space;
* more than 750m2 of floor space to be used for an industrial process;
* transport links;
* or which is otherwise likely to result in a material increase in the number of persons
working within or visiting the notified area.

There are additional areas where HSE is a statutory consultee. For full details, please
refer to annex 2 of HSE's Land Use Planning Methodology:
www.hse.gov.uk/landuseplanning/methodology.htm

NB HSE is a statutory consultee with regard to building safety (in particular to fire
safety aspects) for planning applications that involve a relevant building.
A relevant building is defined in the planning guidance at gov.uk as:
· containing two or more dwellings or educational accommodation and
· meeting the height condition of 18m or more in height, or 7 or more storeys

If the planning application relates to Fire Statements and applications relating to
relevant buildings, then these are not dealt with by the Land Use Planning team and
instead they should be sent to PlanningGatewayOne@hse.gov.uk

There is further information on compliance with the Building Safety Bill at

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.hse.gov.uk%2Flanduseplanning%2Fmethodology.htm&data=05%7C02%7CMaWP%40norfolk.gov.uk%7Cf0b3ab92a56f4c804fbd08dc4a8b5207%7C1419177e57e04f0faff0fd61b549d10e%7C0%7C0%7C638467209447990896%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7hx9KFkSHy7J%2BrdgCr0XWRSVzUFyt6pzAWxjcOzw1Jc%3D&reserved=0


https://www.gov.uk/guidance/fire-safety-and-high-rise-residential-buildings-from-1-
august-2021 .

Regards

Sue Howe
HSE's Land Use Planning Support Team 
Chemicals, Explosives and Microbiological Division 5
HSE, Harpur Hill, Buxton, Derbyshire, SK17 9JN 

Find out how HSE is Helping Great Britain work well 
For HSE's Land Use Planning Advice Terms and Conditions, please click on the following link
HSE's Planning Advice Web App - Login (hsl.gov.uk) and then click on 'terms and
conditions'. 

Sent: 21 March 2024 19:25
To: LUP enquiries <lupenquiries@hse.gov.uk>
Subject: Subject FUL/2024/0001 Land to the east of West Winch Village, King's Lynn

Please see attached letter.    Kind regards.    on behalf of Head of Planning      Please reply
to: MAWP@NORFOLK.GOV.UK 

--
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